
 

 
3rd February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Biggin Hill Maths Week 2021 

This year, Maths Week will take place next week, 8th - 11th February.  This is an opportunity for children to 
explore maths in different ways and to celebrate the fun and challenge maths can offer. 

The theme for this year’s Maths Week is ‘All about me’.  It focuses on measurement and comparison. The 
children will be looking at The Vitruvian Man by investigating body measurements and comparing them in 
different ways. 

We will be continuing our tradition of the children creating Maths Hats.  Children should design and make a 
Maths Hat based on the theme All About Me.  It could include numbers, calculations, measurements etc.  

There will be prizes for each year group.  Please post a photograph of your child wearing their Maths Hat to 
the class stream by 4.00pm on Wednesday, 10th February.  Winners will be announced in the Live Lesson 
on Thursday 11th February, when children should wear their hats.  There are some photographs of Maths 
Hats on your child’s Google Classroom. 

 

I look forward to seeing some amazing hats next week! 

 
 
LInda Buchanan (Maths Leader) 

                         

 

Hannah Freeman 
Acting Headteacher 
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